BULLETIN 4-94

MITCHELL LIBRARY



IVIC TRUST

PORATED DECEMBER 1994

BOX 3 1, BEECROFT, N. S. W. 2 1 1 9

President

Rod Howard Ph. 874 8406

Secretary Paul Goodrick Ph. 980 7129

GENERAL MEETING MONDAY, 12TH DECEMBER 1994 ST JOHN'S CHURCH HALL BEECROFT ROAD, BEECROFT

p.m. 8:00

TOPICS FOR DISCUSSION:

DIRECTIONS FOR 1995

The main purpose of this meeting is to provide a forum for identifying and discussing the The that will be a first the provide a forum for identifying and discussing the the that will be a first the first that will be a first the first that will be a first that

The President be of concern to our local community during 1995. The president, Rod Howard, will start the meeting by reporting on the activities of the

Committee since the last general meeting in October;

The Hamiltonian Committee since the last general meeting in October;

The Hornsby Shire Local Environmental Plan

2) The Hornsby Shire Local Environmental Plan
3) M2 Linia Multi-Unit Housing Development Control Plan M2 Liaison Group,

Traffic in Cardinal Avenue,

5) Closure of Wongala Crescent. Members will then be invited to briefly present their views as to issues which the Trust should The Day of the 6.) Beecroft & Copeland Road Intersection

be involved with during 1995. The Parks Working Group would appreciate suggestions for routes and themes before parks their 1995. Compiling Working Group would appreciate suggestions for routes and themes before parks and their 1995 Walks program. This group is also interested in the management of the parks and reserves in this area.

No motions will be accepted, but a summary of the discussion will be prepared and published provided next bulleting. Such a summary will general Meeting. Such a summary with an accepted to the summary of the discussion will be prepared and published provided next bulleting. in our next bulletin announcing the 1995 Annual General Meeting. Such a summary will interest a guideling of the discussion will be prepared and policy interest bulletin announcing the 1995 Annual General Meeting. Such a summary will interest a guideling of the discussion will be prepared and policy in the property of the discussion will be prepared and policy in the property of the discussion will be prepared and policy in the property of the discussion will be prepared and policy in the property of the discussion will be prepared and policy in the property of the discussion will be prepared and policy in the property of the discussion will be prepared and policy in the property of the discussion will be prepared and policy in the property of the discussion will be prepared and policy in the property of the discussion will be prepared and policy in the property of the discussion will be prepared and policy in the property of the discussion will be prepared and policy in the property of the discussion will be prepared and policy in the property of the discussion will be prepared and policy of the discussion w provide a guideline for the incoming Committee and hopefully will encourage people with an lifty you these matter.

If you are unable to attend this meeting but would like to have your say please drop us a line.

Suppler conclusion of the committee will invite you to join them for a Christmas Interest in these matters to stand for the committee. At the conclusion of the meeting, the committee will invite you to join them for a Christmas

One may only guess as to why the installation of the Copeland Road lights has been repeatedly delayed.

Perhaps it was the widening of Copeland Road (now dropped), the Traffic Plan for Beecroft Centre (where is that now?) or the proposal for a new fire station.

THE M2 NORTH WEST TRANSPORT LINK

The Trust was represented by Jocelyn Lloyd & Paul Goodrick at the inaugural meeting of the Local Linion Crown 2 Courses of the Local Liaison Group 3 for the M2 North West Transport Link. Group 3 is concerned with the area from the Bailway I.

The purpose of this group is to "seek views from the local community concerning the design and construction of the M2 are in the construction of the constructio and construction of the M2 project" (Draft guidelines for the Local Liaison Groups). The Hills Motorway Consortium has appointed Barry Rosewarn as its community officer. His brief is to listen to and record to brief is to listen to and respond to peoples' suggestions and concerns about the M2 Link. He may be contacted by phone or 270 5460 may be contacted by phone on 878 5460 or you may prefer to visit the Consortium Information Centre at 110 Talavera Road, North Ryde where maps and design information will be on display. The Centre is will be on display. The Centre is open during business hours on weekdays and 9.00 a.m. to 12.30 p.m. on Saturdays. These 12.30 p.m. on Saturdays. Trust members may also ask our representatives to present their comments and recommendation. comments and recommendations to the monthly Liaison Group meetings by writing to:

The M2 Liaison Officer,

PO Box 31,

As a community, we have been given a chance to have an input into the design and building of the M2. Now is the time to be informed and to the design and building of the M2. the M2. Now is the time to be informed and to think through the ramifications of the construction of the M2 with respect to local traffic management in Beecroft and Cheltenham.

We need the best solution for getting rid of the St. 2000 and St. 20 We need the best solution for getting rid of traffic from our local streets.

HORNSBY SHIRE COUNCIL

Members are reminded that the Shire Council reports on Council Business, including Development Applications, each week in the Northern District Times.

MEMBERSHIP

The distribution of this issue of our Bulletin has been restricted to members only. However new members are very welcome and may remark the restricted to members only. However new members are very welcome and may pay at the door. If you have a local issue please inform you neighbours and encourse and appropriately inform you neighbours and encourage them to join. At times the Trust has been criticised for not acting on issues of which the committee was a local issue please for our committee was a local issue please for our not acting on issues of which the committee was a local issue please for our not acting on issues of which the committee was a local issue please for our not acting on issues of which the committee was a local issue please for our not acting on issues of which the committee was a local issue please for our not acting on issues of which the committee was a local issue please for our not acting on issues of which the committee was a local issue please for our not acting on issues of which the committee was a local issue please for our not acting on issues of which the committee was a local issue please for our not acting on issues of which the committee was a local issue please for our not acting on issues of which the committee was a local issue please for our not acting on issues of which the committee was a local issue please for our not acting on issues of which the committee was a local issue please for our not acting the please for our not acting the local issue please for the local issue please for our not acting the local issue please for the local issue please not acting on issues of which the committee was unaware. To be an effective watchdog for our community the committee needs to be kept information.

The cost of running the Trust comes from membership dues. Please assist us by becoming a financial member. Please return the clip below.

financial member. Please return the slip below with your subscription.

BEECROFT	CHELTENHAM	CIVIC	TRUST	INC.

\$10.00 Single \$5.00 Membership subscription Family Mailing details: (PLEASE PRINT) Name: ______Telephone:_____

Address:_

Post To:-The Treasurer, P.O. Box 31, BEECROFT 2119